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Police evidence at final hearing on drug law reform 

This Monday 13 November, Victoria Police and the Australian Federal Police will be among those presenting 

evidence at the final public hearing for the parliamentary inquiry into drug law reform. 

The public hearing by the Law Reform, Road and Community Safety Committee will be from 10:30 am to 

4:00 pm at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne. 

As part of the inquiry, the Committee is examining how effectively laws, procedures and regulations minimise 

drug-related harms. 

The Committee has received 230 submissions to the inquiry and has already held eight public hearings. 

The hearing schedule, submissions and transcripts of previous hearings are available from the Committee’s 

website. 
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